
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 23rd, 2017 
 
 
Mayor John Tory 
100 Queen Street West, 2nd Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5H 2N2 
 
Dear Mayor Tory: 
 
I regret to inform you that due to my other commitments on various city boards and 
committees as well as working within my Ward I am unable to continue to serve on the 
City-School Boards Advisory Committee.  
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Councillor Carmichael Greb 
Ward 16, Eglinton-Lawrence 


